
     
 
 
 
 
 
                          January 2021 
 
Dear Parent /Guardian 
 
As part of a comprehensive approach to teaching and learning at Cranebrook High School we 
offer students the opportunity to take part in an after-school Homework Club for juniors in 
the library and for seniors in the Learning Centre. Along with individual homework help and 
literacy/numeracy exercises, this time allows for Quiet Reading (to encourage Accelerated 
Reading progress) and Chess (to learn/ practise for contest participation). 
 
This program is run voluntarily by staff to give students the opportunity to access 
library/computer resources, teacher assistance with homework/ assignments, and also 
develop other skills to advance their education.  
 
The Homework Club meets each Tuesday from 2.45 -3.45pm. Students come directly from 
class after the final bell and participate in either a structured group or in personal 
homework/reading/chess activities.  
 
As this is a voluntary program, it is necessary for students to demonstrate commitment to their 
own learning and behave in a considerate and appropriate manner.  It is best for students to 
attend regularly to keep up with homework, reading and assignments, or catch up on work 
missed in class when absent. They can make an appointment with a class teacher to meet up 
then to help them if required. 
 
As a parent / guardian, you will need to make arrangements for your child to be picked up at 
3.45pm as there will be no access to school buses at this later time. 
 
Homework Club will commence on Tuesday,16th February. If you would like your child to 
attend, please complete the permission form at the bottom of this page and return it to the 
Library. We look forward to helping and supporting your son/daughter this school year.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
  
Mr .Dunne                                          Mrs Pitt  
Principal          (HW Club Co-ordinator)    
    
 
                                                           
                                                        HOMEWORK CLUB 
 
I give permission for my son/daughter to attend Homework Club in the Cranebrook HS Library 
on Tuesday afternoons between 2.45 and 3.45pm.  
Circle the choices of activities you wish done at the time:   Homework/ Reading/ Chess                  
 
Student Name: ___________________________________    Year:______ 
 
Parent / Guardian Contact Phone Number: _____________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Name:______________________  
 
Signature: ____________________                                      Date: ______________ 
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